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IoT Awareness Programme

The Department of BCA and BSC Computer Science jointly conducts its Association Activities.
The activities began with an IOT Awareness Program on 8th July 2019. The purpose of the
program was to bring awareness to the students on the Internet on Things. Totally 100 students
participated in this program.

Certificate Course

For the students benefit, a certificate Course was conducted for the students on Machine
Learning using Python. The course was conducted by Mr. Prabhu and Mr. James of Pantech
solutions on 26thAugust, 2019. Totally 70 students participated and benefited out of this course.

National Workshop on Robotics

On August 6th and 7th 2019, students attended a National Workshop on Robotics at -IIT Madras.
A National workshop of “Robotics” was organized by the Department of Computer
Applications – shift I, during 6th and 7th August 2019. There were 10 participants from Shift II.
During these two days, various industry experts shared their insights, real life scenarios, practical
cases and their experiments on Robotics domain. The workshop was delivered by Mr. Utsav,
Make intern IIT Delhi.

Association Inauguration

Department of Computer Applications/Computer Science inaugurated their association Bits and
Byteson 25th September 2019. The resource person Mr.Banukumar, Director, Win Vinaya
Information Systems. The department association logo was released and he awarded the logo
designer. Parthasarathy.L of II BCA – Shift II. Then chief guest started his discussion with the
concepts of “Emerging trends in Technology” to help achieve students who are facing the
challenges in the industry.



During Association Inauguration

Students during the Guest Lecture – Mr. Banu Kumar, Director, Win Vinaya Infosystems
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